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We write to express our objection to the above DA and ask the panel to
refuse the application.  Our grounds for objecting to the application are
as follows:

1. The garage entrance on Robertson Road will be a permanent
problem for the future development of Newport as an attractive
village as it prevents Robertson Road from ever becoming a car free
road.  Robertson Road is the only commercial road in Newport
capable of being usefully pedestrianised with restaurants etc lining
the road.

2. The design is unattractive and will not enhance the amenity of
Newport.

3. There has been huge opposition to the DA which has been
ignored by the Council.  The disregard of the community voice makes
a mockery of consultation and listening to the local community.

Faithfully 

Michael and Sarah Lawrence 
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